
PRESENTS AN EDUCATIONAL EVENING ON 


Mental Health Awareness 




PARK CITY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

Wednesday, September 9th at 6:30 PM 


 
Advocate. Conversate. Educate.


The Park City Sport and Wellness Coalition and The 
Speedy Foundation, invite you to an educational 

seminar on September 9th, 2015. The evening will 
help raise awareness about Mental Health and the 

stigma that surrounds it. With five guest speakers, the 
night will include community engagement, real life 

experiences, an opportunity to learn the at-risk  
warning signs and provide education on concussion 

awareness which will help those in need. 




For more information, please contact Katie Flood at 
katie@thespeedyfoundation.org








